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SF 250 — MAMMOGRAM REPORTS TO PATIENTS 

 
Description:  Senate File 250 requires the Department of Public Health to adopt rules to require that 
facilities performing mammography services include information on breast tissue density in mammogram 
reports sent to all mammography patients.  For patients categorized as having heterogeneously dense 
breasts or extremely dense breasts, or an equivalent determination by a nationally recognized density 
graduation system, the report to the patient must include information on dense breast tissue, the 
increased risk associated with dense breast tissue, and the effects of dense breast tissue on screening 
mammograms.   
 
Enactment Date:  The Act was approved by the General Assembly on April 4, 2017, and signed by the 
Governor on April 13, 2017.  The Act was effective upon enactment. 
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